APPLY NOW FOR THE SECAC GLOBAL LEADERSHIP SCHOLARSHIP 

“PEACE STUDIES PROGRAM” at QUEENS UNIVERSITY

BELFAST, NORTHERN IRELAND
SPRING SEMESTER 2010
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SCHOLARSHIP AWARD:  $8,500
APPLICATION DEADLINE EXTENDED TO SEPTEMBER 25, FRIDAY 2:00pm

OPEN TO: 2009-2010 Sophmores, Juniors and Seniors. All majors will be considered.

One student from Auburn University will receive this scholarship and will join 12 other students from the SEC to enroll at Queen’s University and engage in a community service project in Belfast during the 2010 Spring Semester.  Applicants must complete the SECAC Application, Auburn Abroad application, provide a current transcript and resume, one faculty recommendation and a statement (1-2 pages) describing your academic interests and what kind of service project you would be interested in pursing in Belfast.  Note: The total cost of the program is $21,000 to $22,500 and covers housing, meals, tuition, program activities, and service project …MINUS $8,500 Scholarship = $12,500 to $14,000 cost after scholarship.
Additional information and applications AVAILABLE from:

Deborah Weiss, Assistant Director
Auburn Abroad, Auburn University

Office of International Education, 243 Foy Hall.
Email: weissds@auburn.edu    Website:   www.auburn.edu/studyabroad
This program is being provided by the Provosts of the Universities of  the Southeastern Conference in cooperation with the Institute for Study Abroad and Butler University.  More information can be found at: http://www.ifsa-butler.org/northern-ireland-overview.html






